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School Photos 

We are very much looking forward to the opportunity to proceed with school photos 

tomorrow.  Please ensure that your child is in full school uniform.  All photos will be 

taken outdoors this year with COVID safe measures in place.  Payments are to be made 

online directly to MSP Photography at www.msp.com.au or phone MSP Photography 

on 02 6255 9208. 

 

Check—in Assessments 

This week students in Years 3-6 will participate in a reading and numeracy Check-in  

assessment.  The Check-in assessment is a NSW Department of Education online     

reading and numeracy assessment available to support schools to assess and monitor 

student learning.  The assessments supplement existing school practices to identify 

how students are performing and to help teachers tailor their teaching more             

specifically to student needs.  This information will be used to support all students in 

their learning at school.  Students with disability may receive the same level of support 

during the assessment that they would normally receive in the classroom. 

 

Attendance 

Thank you to all families in supporting positive attendance for students following the 

return to school.  Unless students are unwell they should be at school each day.  Please 

be advised that students who have cold or flu symptoms are required to stay at home 

until they are symptom free and have a negative COVID test.  Where a COVID test is 

not obtained the student must remain home for 10 days and also be symptom free.  If 

your child is away, the absence needs to be explained within 7 calendar days or it is 

recorded as an unjustified absence.  In order to assist families in explaining absences 

we have started to send daily text messages to all families who have a child absent 

from school.  You can simply reply to this text to explain your child’s absence and the 

information will be passed on to the class teacher.  If your mobile phone number has   

recently changed please contact our office to update your details. 
 

Sarah Davis (Rel. Principal). 



 

 

 

 

 





School Photos  

Tomorrow 
Tuesday 2 November 

 

 
  

               

Envelopes were sent home last week 

Family Photos will be available to purchase separately from the school after 

photos have been taken 

FAMILY PHOTO (10x8) ORDER FORM     

This tear off slip must be back at the front office by Tuesday 2 November. Please send to school 

with your child or email to moruya-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

I wish my children          _________________________________ class  __________________ 

     _________________________________ class  __________________ 

     _________________________________ class ___________________ 

to have a FAMILY photo taken.  I understand I will be able to purchase and pay for this photo, 

after they have been sent to the school, at a cost of $7.   

Please don’t send in any money yet for family photos. 



   

 

   

 

    
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

From our school website https://moruya-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ under the enrolment tab you can apply 

for enrolment online. If you are not able to use the online form or prefer not to, you can also download 

an enrolment form and return to the office as soon as possible to enable us to finalise numbers for next 

year.  If you are wanting to pick up an enrolment information pack you may do so at the front office. 
 

If you have a child, or know of someone who has a child, who will be attending Kindergarten in 2022 at 

Moruya Public School please ensure you call and let us know by contacting the office on 4474 2363.   

 

 

 

Now Open 

Kindergarten Enrolment for 2022 

• A Caring Environment 

• Quality Teaching 

• An ideal Setting 

• Small Class Sizes 

• Innovative Programs 

School Travel for 2022 

Applications are now open 

Students who need a travel pass for 2022 can apply now https://transportnsw.info/school-travel-apply   

A new application will need to be submitted if they are applying for a school travel pass for the first 

time, or if they are requesting an additional travel entitlement as a result of a new shared parental     

responsibility situation (e.g. joint custody).  Students who change address or school or who have        

repeated a year or received an expiry notification from Transport for NSW for their school travel         

entitlement should renew or update their details before the end of term 4.  Students living in rural and 

regional areas should receive their travel pass at the start of the new school year from their nominated 

transport operator.  It may come via the school or be sent directly to them at home.  Bus operators are 

flexible and understanding, particularly at the start of the school year, and will ensure students can   

travel safely to and from school.  But to best support our operators we encourage all students to have a 

valid pass, as early as possible, from the start of the school year.   



Community News 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS 


